This Week's Announcements

Town Hall Meeting

Mark your calendar for Sunday June 27 town hall meeting right after the 11AM service. There are no announcements to make that are any different from the last town hall on Feb. 22nd. But, bring a lunch; the church will provide drinks and Pastor Rob will answer any questions you may have about McEver Road as well as the denomination. This will also be live-streamed.

Poor Video Quality

We apologize for the video the last two weeks for the church service. That problem is with our internet connection. Pastor Rob is working with ATT to try to fix this situation, but the outlook is not good. If we were live streaming on any other day than Sunday at 11AM there would be no problem. However, the number of churches live streaming at that time reduces our bandwidth, resulting in the poor video.

Opportunity to Serve

Pastor Rob needs someone to help him coordinate Love on Tap. Our first post pandemic LOT will be on Aug. 22 at 2PM. We will have a 2021 organizational meeting on Aug. 8 to plan for the rest of the year. Our first event will be bowl painting. Please contact Pastor Rob if you would like to help with this ministry.

Livestream Worship Now on YouTube

We have moved the **livestream** of the Sunday 11AM worship to our You Tube channel. We are hoping this will eliminate the audio issues we experienced with Facebook. Here is the link to our You Tube Channel.

 $\underline{https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCrKB0eWG-vEpsb3SS2CS5Bw}$

We recommend that if you are watching on an iPad/tablet or phone, to download the You Tube app. It's free. Also we would recommend subscribing to the channel, and you will receive an email notice when we are live. You must create a You Tube account to do this. If you already have a Google account you can log in with that and subscribe.

You can also access you tube from our web page if you prefer.

Vacation Bible School Starts Thursday

See the enclosed notice about VBS. Please share this information, and bring your children, your grandchildren, and the children in your neighborhood to VBS! We guarantee they will have fun and learn about God in a loving, safe environment.

Opportunity to Serve

Here's an opportunity to serve - serve food, that is. Our Good News at Noon team is looking for a few people to come and help serve at Good News on the first and third Tuesdays of each month, 6:30-7:30PM. We really appreciate the donations toward food, and we could also use help serving our neighbors there at the Good News facility. The remaining dates this year are July 6 and 20, August 3 and 17, September 7 and 21, October 5 and 19, November 2 and 16, and December 7 and 21. Contact Jean Prezel (jeanprezel@gmail.com, 678-720-6945).

Card Ministry Continues

Sending cards to our shut-in members is a good way to show you care. Just stop by the Bagley Annex and pick up a packet of cards, address labels, and stamps. Write a brief personal note on each card, assemble, and mail!

Jeannette Christman enjoys sending out cards, and she recently shared a note she received back from Bobbi Harrison, after she sent Bobbi a greeting card and a newspaper clipping that provided information on the church's move and potential plans.

Bobbi said, "Thank you so much for the newspaper clipping and your information. I just lived around the corner from where they are building. Could have walked there. I miss everyone so much. I have such good memories. Prayers to all."

Upper Room Devotionals are Here

Stop by the Bagley Annex to pick up your July-August Upper Room. They are on the credenza just inside the front door. If you can't make it to the office, Angela will be happy to mail you one. Contact her at 770-532-3169 or angelaivey968@gmail.com. Specify large print or regular print.